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DATES TO REMEMBER 

Term 2 

Friday 2nd June Y5/6 ISS  

v St Peters AWAY 

Monday 5th June Y 5/6 ISS  

v St Martins HOME 

Thurs 8th June—Y3/4  

Scienceworks Excursion 

Mon 12th June—KING’s 

Birthday—NO SCHOOL 

Wed 14th June—Fri 23rd 

June Y3/4 Swimming 

Wednesday 21st June—

Parent/Teacher Interviews 

SCHOOL ENDS 1130AM 

Thursday 22nd June Y56 

Reptile Encounters  

Incursion 

Friday 23rd June Last day 

of Term 2 

Available at the 

school office 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

Oval 

Works are well underway on our school oval and on 

track to be completed by early Term 3. The final stages 

to go are laying the crushed rock, then the turf, sand 

and landscaping of surrounding area. This will be very 

exciting and well worth the wait. The school is planning 

to have a special event and activities towards the end 

of Term 3 to celebrate the opening of our new oval. 

Stay tuned for further details on what this will be. 

School Anxiety 

For most students, coming to school is a positive experience and they look forward to seeing 

their friends, teachers and engage in learning. For some students though, it can be more  

challenging, and while they still want to come to school, they can struggle with certain  

aspects and find it difficult to say goodbye to their parents. This can also be stressful for  

parents and carers. If you are experiencing some of these struggles it is important to  

remember that you are not alone and we can work through it together.  

If you are interested in being part of a support group that will be held at school, please let the 

office or myself know. It might just provide an opportunity to share experiences, debrief or 

talk through things that have helped your family. If we have enough interest we can also  

organise for external experts to come and talk through some strategies and supports. 

Noise Complaint 

Could I please ask parents and carers to remind their children that 

when they leave school at the end of the day, to be respectful of 

our local residents by keeping their chatter and excitement to an 

acceptable level. We appreciate that it is unrealistic to expect  

students to be completely quiet, however extreme noise and 

shouting out can be intrusive to surrounding neighbours.  
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PARENT/CARER UNIFORM FEEDBACK 

We are seeking feedback from families on our school uniform. The school meets with Lowes once a 

term to discuss new and current options. With the feedback we have received from families along with 

Lowes updating us on new options available, we have been provided a sample of a new bomber jacket 

to be compared against the current bomber jacket. Lowes have also left a sample of a school backpack 

which is larger than the current backpack and we are looking at options with the short sleeve polo. 

Some of the options available are more expensive and some will stay at the current price. 

Please come past the office, have a look and then email your feedback through to: 

keilor.heights.ps@education.vic.gov.au 

Play Leader Training 

Next week a group of our Year 5/6 students will again be participating in Play Leader Training at the school. Students will 

learn a variety of short games that they will be able to run with younger students during lunch time as part of our Clubs  

program. Students will also develop their leadership skills and how to work in a team. There is no cost for this program. 

2023 Foundation  Student Bag Survey 

Please see information on page 3 regarding feedback on the bag received this year. 

Have a nice weekend 

Victoria Graham 

BOOK CLUB 

 Book Club Issue 4 Catalogue has been distributed, 

If you are interested in placing 

an order please do so by 

      WEDNESDAY, JUNE 7th, 2023 

Using Scholastic Book Club LOOP online  

ORDERS ARE NOT TAKEN THROUGH THE SCHOOL OFFICE 
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Foundation bags 2023 survey 

Have your say about this year’s Foundation bags in a short survey, closing Sunday 9 July. 

Each year, the Department of Education gives every Foundation student attending a  
Victorian government school a bag full of goodies to celebrate this milestone in their  
education journey. The information and educational resources in the bags are designed to 
help Foundation students and their families thrive from the start of Term 1. 

The department is inviting parents and carers of current Foundation students to participate 
in a short survey about the 2023 Foundation bags, by 5 pm on Sunday 9 July 2023. 

Your feedback will help the department learn what families liked about the bags and what 
can be improved in 2024. You can have your say at:  
 

2023 Prep Bags - Evaluation Survey (Prep Families) (surveymonkey.com)  

The survey takes 5 to 10 minutes to complete, and responses are 
anonymous.  
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